Softball at Medaille College moved to Alfred campus this Friday; E8 doubleheader at Nazareth College
postponed
4/02/15

The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader at Medaille College, scheduled for April 20, has been moved to
Alfred and will be played Friday, April 3. Also, the Saxons' scheduled Empire 8 Conference opening action, Saturday,
April 4, at Nazareth, has been postponed.

The non-league doubleheader at Medaille will be played at Harrington Park on the AU campus beginning at 3 p.m.
Friday. The games at Nazareth were postponed due to poor field conditions and will be made up at a later date.

Alfred (10-2) plays this a non-league doubleheader against visiting RIT at 4 p.m. this afternoon (Thursday, April 2).



